
New Zealand 
God is at work here in NZ.  Twelve 
students have accepted Christ in the 
last 3 weeks.  The pictures to the left 
are from a rock climbing trip.  We 
even got to see penguins!  To learn 
more about what we have been up to 
please check out our blog at 
www.intothewilderness.org 

Love Dan, Heather 
Caleb, Emma, Micah and Aliza
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